
Melissa High School
3030 Milrany Ln., Melissa, TX 75454

Phone: 972-837-4216
Fax: 469-729-7751
Website: www.melissaisd.org/mhs “A Special Time in a Special Place”

Date: Tuesday, May 28, 2024
Subject:MHS Yearbook Sales Reopened for a Limited Time

Dear MHS Parents/Guardians,

After extensive discussions with our yearbook company, we're excited to offer another chance for
students who missed the initial purchasing period to buy a 2023-2024 yearbook.

Yearbooks for 2023-2024 are now available for $100 each and will be on sale through June 6, 2024.

To proceed, we need a minimum of 75 yearbooks purchased by the deadline. If we do not meet this
minimum, we will contact those who purchased through the link below and provide a refund. Please
note, the price increase reflects higher printing and shipping costs for this specialized order.

Purchased yearbooks will be ready for pick up on Monday, August 5 in the Front Office of Melissa
High School from 8 a.m. to 4 p.m.

Click here to purchase a yearbook online

As a general reminder, yearbook sales opened on September 1, with an Early Bird Special that ran
through September 30. Online sales continued from October 1 through May 1. Additionally, a limited
quantity of extra yearbooks were available at arrival, but they were quickly purchased. We strive to
ensure all students are aware of the purchasing periods and send several reminders as deadlines
approach. We will not be able to offer this additional order in the future. Please be sure to save the
date for 2025 yearbook sales.

If you have any questions, please contact our yearbook advisor, Rachel Nelson, at
rachelnelson@melissaisd.org.

Sincerely,

Marcus Eckert
Principal
Melissa High School
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